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Gallarzo, Wednesday R

From: Garcia, Daniela
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2017 8:36 AM
To: Gallarzo, Wednesday R
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]  Re: Watersense comment letter draft

 
 
From: Marc Esser [mailto:marc@negawattconsult.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 7, 2017 10:08 AM 
To: Garcia, Daniela <DGarcia3@semprautilities.com> 
Cc: Bo White <bo@negawattconsult.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Watersense comment letter draft 

 
Hi Daniela, 
 
wanted to bring this up again briefly as well; we are somewhat past our deadline at this point, and still need 
concurrence from the other IOUs before we send this to the EPA. Is the letter ready to be shared with the other 
IOUs in your opinion? Latest version is still the one with Lovel'l's comment (that I am happy to accept if you 
want me to).  
 
Thanks 
Marc 
 
 
On Tue, Aug 1, 2017 at 3:07 PM, Garcia, Daniela <DGarcia3@semprautilities.com> wrote: 

Attached Lovell had one suggestion. Do you have time to discuss tomorrow? I’m free all but 11‐12. I haven’t had time 
to go through it so maybe we just go through it together if that’s ok? 

  

  

Daniela Garcia 

SoCalGas Customer Programs 

Project Manager – Building Codes and Appliance Standards 

555 W. 5th Street, Los Angeles, CA 90013 | ML: GT19A6 

Office: 213‐244‐4361 | Mobile: 951‐847‐1022 

DGarcia3@semprautilities.com 
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From: Marc Esser [mailto:marc@negawattconsult.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 7:37 PM 
To: Garcia, Daniela <DGarcia3@semprautilities.com> 
Cc: Bo White <bo@negawattconsult.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Watersense comment letter draft 

  

Hi Daniela, 

  

please find attached a draft of a proposed comment letter to the EPA. I think the next step would be for you 
and us to review, and then forward to the other IOUs after we incorporate any changes you'd like to see.  

  

What I like about this letter is that it gives us an opportunity to align our position with the other IOUs early- to 
mid-project... and to that end, would could add more details about our project.  

  

Let me know what you think.  

Marc 

 
 

  

--  

Marc Esser 
NegaWatt Consulting, Inc. 
(619) 309-4191 
www.negawattconsult.com 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may 
contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is 
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies 
of the original message. 

This email originated outside of Sempra Energy. Be cautious of attachments, web links, or requests for 
information. 
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--  
Marc Esser 
NegaWatt Consulting, Inc. 
(619) 309-4191 
www.negawattconsult.com 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may 
contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is 
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies 
of the original message. 

This email originated outside of Sempra Energy. Be cautious of attachments, web links, or requests for 
information. 


